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Feb. 17, 2010
                          

  Minutes





Board Attendees: Vince Hovanec (left at 8:04), Rob Corcoran, David McFarlane, Andrew Healy, Chip Kittredge, Ted Tichinoff, Boyd Matchett
Regrets: David Taylor, Malcolm Wilson,  
Absent: 
Others:
 Hilton Young (presented Planning report)
1. Approval of the agenda.  It was moved by Chip Kittredge and seconded by Vince Hovanec to approve the agenda as circulated.  Carried.
2. Adoption of minutes of Jan. 20 meeting.   

It was moved by Andrew Healy and seconded by Chip Kittredge  to adopt the minutes of the Jan. 20 meeting.  Carried. 
3. Business arising from the minutes:  
4. Committee Reports: 

· Communications: The Times will be out by the end of the month.
· Finance: It was moved Vince Hovanec and seconded by Andrew Healy to approve the 2010 draft budget presented in Jan.  Carried.
· Fish and wildlife:  The proof for the fishing sticker will be completed this week. 
· Member services: TLA members who reach the astounding age of 100 years will be honoured with annual complimentary memberships in the TLA.  Ms. Catherine Morrison will be the first recipient with the compliments of the Board.  Friends of Temagami will make a presentation at the 2010 AGM. 
· Natural resources: Andrew will report at a future meeting on the state of the Temagami Forest Plan.
· Planning: The Official Plan review document should be going to Municipal Council shortly for approval.  There may be some changes to permit requirements but no change in mainland development provisions on Lake Temagami.
· Taxes and Municipal: We hope to receive information from the Municipality regarding a potential freeze on property taxes and TLA participation in the Municipal budget process.
· Temagami Region Studies Institute

· Water Quality: It was moved by Andrew Healy and seconded by Chip Kittredge to appoint Ted Tichinoff be our representative on the Sturgeon River, French River and Lake Nipissing Water Management Group.  Carried.   Ted will continue our efforts to have a water quality testing program in place for this summer.
5. New Business:   A flea market chair is still required.
6. Motion to adjourn   It moved by Chip Kittredge and seconded by Boyd Matchett to adjourn the meeting at 8:24 PM.  Carried.

Next meeting date is March. 17
